Do you need to see an Obstetrician or Gynecologist TODAY?

The Paul L. Foster School of Medicine Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology announces the
opening of the new WALK-IN CLINIC enhancing patient care at its clinic in the El Paso campus.
The walk-in clinic is an initiative that was developed to better serve the employees of Texas
Tech University Health Science Center, University Medical Center and El Paso First to obtain
immediate care in both Obstetrics and Gynecology. Clinic is open to walk-in employees
Tuesdays and Thursdays 8:30am — 11:30am at 4801 Alberta Ave. Room 200.

For more information please call 545-7304.

*Must have United HealthCare or Preferred Administrators Insurance



